
 
Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited (BHEL) is a Central Public Sector Enterprise(CPSE) under the Ministry of Heavy Industries & Public 

Enterprises, Government of India. 

BHEL has invited a Global Expression of Interest (EOI) for - 

"Selection of qualified Partner for addressing the project for CONSTRUCTION OF CHENNAI SEAWATER DESALINATION PLANT 

(I) of 400 MLD" 
EOI (Reference Number): ID/WB/Desal/20/001 Dated 05.11.2020 is attached for your reference and can also be downloaded from 

following link- 

http://www.bhel.com/index.php/eoi_tenders 
Due date of submission of responses against the EOI is 18.11.2020. 
Russian companies engaged in SEAWATER DESALINATION PROJECTS are invited to participate in the above tender 
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